Court News

For Vehicle and Traffic cases that have been adjourned due to COVID without a new court date,
please be advised that all parties will be sent notification through the mail (USPS) with a new
scheduled date and time. If you have any questions regarding the scheduling of your case,
please contact the Court (914) 763-5417.
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